
ST.  JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA,  NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS        SEP 20,  
2015 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  578 
PREPARATION HYMN:  762S 
COMMUNION HYMN: 519 
RECESSIONAL HYMN: 722 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
SEPTEMBER 19 – SEPTEMBER 27, 2015 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  
the gifts. 
 09-19      4:00 PM   Joan Semerad –The Family 

Winifred and George Turnbull  
–  
The Family 

 09-20 9:30 AM Marian Lirosi  – The Family 
Claudine Lul l -Barber  
(9th Anniversary) – Mom & Dad 

 09-21      9:00 AM      Mass at Immac. Conception 
 09-22 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate 

Conception 
 09-23      7:30 AM       Dan Riggins – Dan Connelly 
 09-24      7:30 AM Barbara Bloomer – Al Yerman 
 09-25      7:30 AM     Joseph Gionet – The Burke 

Family 
 09-26      4:00 PM Frank O’Connor – Wife Marian 

Josephine Buono Knouse –  
The DeCerbo Family 

 09-27      9:30 AM Anthony Jweid – The Family 
The Histon Family – Rosann 

 

New weekend Mass Schedule: 
Saturday at 4:00 PM & Sunday at 

9:30 AM 
 
    Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 09-21 Eph 4: 1-7, 11-13        Mt 9: 9-13 
Tues. 09-22 Ezr 6: 7-8, 12b, 14-20   Lk 8: 19-21 
Wed. 09-23 Ezr 9: 5-9/Lk 9:1-6         
Thur.  09-24 Hg 1: 1-8             Lk 9: 7-9 
Fri.     09-25 Hg: 2: 1-9            Lk 9: 18-22 
Sat.    09-26 Zec 2: 5-9, 14-15a          Lk 9: 43b-45 
Sun.   09-27 Nm 11: 25-29         Jas 5: 1-6 

Mk 9: 38-43, 45, 47-48 
 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

ROWLEDGE 
AGENCY INC. 

Insuring Your Future 
139 Mohawk Avenue 

Scotia, NY 12302 
374-8453 

 

 
 
 

L iturgical Ministers   September 26 & 27, 2015 
 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 
Lector S. Janack E. Yager 
Cup 1 C. Gregoire K. Sroczynski 
Cup 2 K. Brooks M. Crisafulli 
Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
Bread 2 A. Stolle M. O’Connor 
Bread 3 Deacon Deacon 
Bread 4 J. Wilson T. Cappuccitti 
Cup 3 B. Keegan D. Stec 
Cup 4 C. Kukan H. Burke 
Server J. Konik J. Rudolph 
Server M. Konik K. Ostrander 
Greeter S. Crane P. Granger 
 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  9/7-9/13/15 
Offertory $5,154.35 ENVELOPE USERS 146 
CHILDREN          7.00 ATTENDANCE 378 
DEBT REDUCTION      104.00   
FF/TM DONATIONS   1,037.30   
STOLE FEES      100.00   
DONATIONS     235..00   
FUNDRAISING   1,376.75   
TOTAL INCOME $ 8,014.40 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,696.78 
 
 

Next weekend’s second collection is the annual Diocesan 
for Catholic University.  The Catholic University of America is 
the national University of the Catholic Church in the United 
States, located in Wahington, D.C.  It provides and 
academically rigourous education guided by the Catholic 
intellectual tradition to nearly 7,000 students every year.  
Over 4,000 students directly receive scholarship aid from 
this Collection, including many from our diocese.  Your 
generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 
parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as well as 
those in hospitals and nursing homes and all of our 
shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and those 
who have died recently, especially, Chester 
Paszczak, Gabriel  T impano, brother of Theresa 
Sollecito and Aimee Falcon, daughter of Allan and 
LouAnn Falcon.  Keep in your prayers the men and 

 The Week Ahead 
Weds. Sept. 23 Baptismal Prep -  7PM - Church 
Weds. Sept. 23 Bereavement Mtg. – 7PM - 

Rectory 
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women in our armed forces who are serving our 
country. 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to Thomas and Mary 
Nealon  who are celebrating 50 years of marriage.  
They will be renewing their vows on September 19th. 
 
Celebrating Ital ian-American 
Culteral  Month – A VOYAGE THRU 
ITALIAN MUSIC -  will take place on 
Sunday October 4th at 4PM.  Our own 
vocalist Linda Jones and pianist Michael 
Clement will take you on a musical tour of 
Italy!  All are welcome! 

 
THE BLESSING OF THE 
ANIMALS will take place on 
Saturday October 3rd,  at  1PM in 
the Parish Parking Lot.                                                  
                                                                         

 
ALL EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS, LECTORS, 
GREETERS & ALTAR SERVERS -  New schedules 
are being made. Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors: 
please contact Lori DeSieno at 372-3509 or 
ldesieno06@yahoo.com, Greeters: Please contact Kay 
Gillette at 372-8975 or momkay@nycap.rr.com   Altar 
Servers: contact the Parish Office at 346-2316 or 
stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc with schedule 
requests for October – December. 
 
The town of Glenville will be holding 
their annual OKTOBERFEST  on 
Saturday, September 26th from 
noon to 9 pm at Maalwyck Park (off 
Rt. 5 at Lock 8 on the Mohawk).  
This is a family-friendly event with activities for 
everyone.  Check out the website:  
www.glenvilleoktoberfest.com for more details. 
 
The next order for HANNAFORD GIFT CARDS and 
reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, September 22nd.  All 
orders must be at the Parish Office by Monday, 
September 21st.  Order forms are available on the 
bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall as well as the back 
entrance. 
 
Pink sheets are available in Holy Family Hall and the 
back entrance for the 6th ANNUAL ZITI  DINNER 
AND SILENT AUCTION (all registered families have 
received a mailing with details about the event as well 
as the “pink” sheet).  Please get involved and get your 

sheet in TODAY! Contact information regarding this 
event is listed on the pink sheet.  Tickets for the gas 
card raffle as well as the 50/50 raffle will be available 
at masses beginning next weekend. 
 
 

 

Patricia Walsh & Grace Fay 
Office of Faith Formation & Youth 

Ministry 
374-3382 

CONGRATULATIONS to Meg Scognamiglio!  
Meg was chosen in a lottery and received a ticket 
to see Pope Francis in Madison Square Garden. 
FAITH FORMATION is still in need of a 
Catechist for grade 3.  Please contact the office 
of Faith Formation if you are willing to join this 
ministry.  Classes begin September 28th.  
Schedules for GRADES 6-10 and 
CONFIRMATION PREPARATION are posted on the 
Youth Ministry Website (www.olgsjym.org).  There will 
be paper copies of the Schedule for Grades 6-10 
available at each church. 
We are still looking for CATECHISTS FOR GRADES      
6-10.  If you are interested, please contact Grace. 
PEER RETREAT TEAM TRAINING will be on 
September 20th from 2-6 at St. Joseph's Parish 
Center. If you are interested in joining the Team, 
please contact Grace. 
 

 
Shopping passes for BOSCOV’S 25% SHOPPING 
DAY are available in Holy Family Hall.  Reminder -
shopping passes are good on on Tuesday, October 
20th only, but the $100 gift card is good at any time. 
 
THE SANDWICH MAKERS will be changing their 
schedule.  Sandwiches will be made monthly on 
Tuesday mornings at 11:00 AM at the Parish Center.  
Check the bulletin for dates. New sandwich makers 
are always welcome! 
 
DIOCESAN ANNULMENT WORKSHOP - The 
Dominican Retreat Center in conjunction with the 
Marriage Tribunal of the Diocese of Albany will host 
this workshop on September 28 from 7-9 p.m. at the 
Retreat Center. If interested, please call 393-4169. 
 
FARMER’S MARKET – THANK YOU! Our Farmer’s 
Market was a big hit and your donations of veggies, 
fruits, baked goods, plants, homemade candles, jam, 
pickles and sauce that filled our tables for all our good 
customers is deeply appreciated.  Many thanks to the 
volunteers that donated their time and talent to pick 
up the produce, set up and sell all the goods.  The 
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total received was $1,376.75 and thank you for your 
support and generosity.   Kathy Brooks 
 

 


